
 
 
 

  
 

 

 
 

                                                                                                                                

                           
  RGCET/CIR/2019-20/41                                                 

04.10.2019 

 

 

OFFICE ORDER  

This is to inform that those students who are utilizing the college bus service should pay the 

transport fee on or before 10th October 2019 (Thursday) failing which the student concerned 

will not be allowed to board the college bus from the forenoon of 11th October 2019 (Friday).  

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Copy to: 
1. The Administrator 
2. The Vice Principal 
3. The PRO 
4. The Accounts Manager       
5. All the HODs 
6. The Exam Wing 
7. The Librarian 
8. The DPE/ Automobile Maintenance Incharge  
9. The College Bus Coordinator 
10. The Scholarship / Records Section 
11. The Placement officer  
12. The NSS Programme Officer 
13. The Website Incharge- to upload in the College Website 
14. The File 
 


